To the parent of HowGirlsCode student,

Our HowGirlsCode club will be taking a field trip!


WHERE:	Reservoir High School, Fulton, MD
WHEN: 	Tuesday, March 10th, 2015 during the normal class
HOW: 	students will attend class as usual and will walk 
across the street to the HS together and then students will be picked up at the HS by parents
Why:		to learn and gain experience programming Lego 
Mindstorms and to tour the school
Who:		The entire club! Mrs. Linda Pchelka will be the
HCPSS RHS representative leading this session.


Thank you!
Jennifer Starr		Linda Pchelka		Katie Egan
HGC Instructor		RHS Teacher			HGC President

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

· My child, ________________________________, has my 
permission to attend the field trip on Tuesday, March 10, 2015 to Reservoir High School. 
· Unfortunately, my child, __________________________ 
cannot attend this field trip. 

Parent Signature: _______________________________________ 

Date __________ Cell Phone: _____________________________
